
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
24th November 2023 

Our Learning 
This week, we continued exploring Vector Drawings 
in ICT and Mountains, Earthquakes and Volcanoes in 
geography.  

In maths, we started our fractions topic and focused 
on finding equivalent fractions for non unit and unit 
fractions.  

In English, we continued writing effective sentences 
for our speeches. Here, we have been using our 
knowledge of refugees to help structure our thoughts 
and ideas about refugeeism.   

In PSHRE, we  continued to look at cultural differ-
ences within the classroom and how we should be 
celebrating these differences rather than allowing 
them to cause conflict. 

Next week, we will look at the features of blogs and 
create a piece of writing based on our imagined expe-
rience of surviving an earthquake. The children will 
then aim to publish these on a website.  

In maths, we started our new topic of fractions this 
week. The aim of the week was equivalent fractions 
and strategies linked to them. Next week, we will con-
tinue focusing on fractions, and the varies methods 
to convert, compare and order.  

In English, we will be researching a topic for our 
speech on a societal issue such as homelessness, cli-
mate change or the right to education. We will then 
be writing our speech independently, using planned 
success criteria to structure our  ideas . 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Christmas Fayre: Dec 2nd 

International Disability Day 3rd Dec 

Choir at St Peter’s church 5th Dec 

Christmas jumper day 7th Dec 

Christmas door judging day 8th Dec 

Christmas lunch 13th Dec 

This week we learnt about mountains and how they are 
formed. We then recreated some of these mountain 

types using Lego.  

 

 

 

    Star of the week 

                                                                5Dawe: Cody  5Maple: Diana        5Ofili:  Ananya 

Word of the Week: convenient  

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


